
Windjammer HOA Board Mee1ng Minutes 
November 9, 2023 

 
Board mee)ng was called to session at 7:49 PM by Ashlin. 
 
The 2023 Annual Mee)ng had just adjourned. 
 
The two new board members were welcomed to the Board. Josh Easterling is the new Vice 
President. Cindy Thomas is the new Community Greeter.  
 
The budget for 2024 was presented by Ashlin. A minor adjustment was made to the budget that 
had been presented at the Annual mee)ng. The amount budgeted for insurance was increased 
to $5,500 from $4,000. Mark H mo)oned to accept the adjusted budget as the final budget for 
2024. Mo)on was seconded by Josh E.  
 
Mark H mo)oned to close mee)ng. Seconded by Marsha Madsen. 
 
The Board is now off session un)l the next mee)ng on March 21 6:30 PM at Library 21C.  


